
The Graduate School would like to partner with your program/department for
recruitment! A request for shared funding must be submitted and approved prior to
registering for the event.

For each approved event the Graduate School will provide:

A meeting to provide training and guidance on how to run a table
A “Best Practices at the Fair Table” guide
Assistance with recruiting materials, handout templates*

after attendance

Leads from inquiry cards obtained from the fair
A picture of the fair table
Completion of post fair form from the Graduate School
Signed Recruitment Documentation Form for students approved through the
Student Travel Form to participate in recruitment activities at the conference

a month in advance.






